
Community Power Meeting - Town Hall
(522 Route 63, Chesterfield, NH)

Thursday, February 1st, 2023 - 6:30 pm
There will be a meeting at the Town Hall next Thursday, February 1st to discuss
the Town of Chesterfield's future participation in the Cheshire County
Community Power program.  Representatives from the County will be on hand
to present information about Community Power and to answer your questions. 
More information will be coming to all residents in the mail but this is your
opportunity to ask questions directly.  
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